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Aloha Artists!

Welcome to the May newsletter! Happy Mother's Day to all those who are
celebrating today!

WORKSHOP
This is super-late notice, so please act immediately if you want to go:

Lynne Boyer 4 day Plein-air Artist Workshop starting TOMORROW!
Date: May 15th - 19th, 2017
Expired info

This four day workshop allows students to learn the basics of plein air painting at
some of Oahu’s most picturesque beaches. Whether you are a budding artist still
learning the basics, or a more advanced painter, this is a unique opportunity to
enhance your skills. Benefit from one on one attention and explore Oahu’s natural
beauty. This workshop is limited to 8 students allowing for plenty of individual
attention.

Please keep in mind that | usually post workshops on Facebook and

the windwardartistsquild.org site as well, so please check these two online sources
of info regularly since | sometimes post opportunities there weeks before | get a
chance to compose another newsletter!

JOB LISTING

We have an unusual item, which is a job offer to post that is specific to artists.
SHOWS

AHA Aloha Show is coming up rapidly! The display will feature many



WAG artistsand goes on display May 23 - June 15, with a reception June 1, 2017,
4 -6 pm.

Hawaii Watercolor Society will display at Hoomaluhia Gallery June 4 - June 23,
with a reception June 4, 2017, 4:30 pm - 6:30 pm. Many WAG artists will be
showing work with HWS as well!

Start planning for October - that's the Annual Members Show at
Hoomaluhia. You can renew membership online or at take-in for the October
show. When 2018 comes around, you will want to be current in your
membership. We have some cool opportunities coming up!

Let me know if I've missed any news or shows that you would like to have
mentioned. The invitation to share news, events, and announcements via WAG
Newsletter is always open. Email wendy (at) wendyrobertsfineart.com.

Wishing you success in your creative ventures!
Wendy Roberts
WAG Webmaster



